
62 Count, WTMT 
162 West Broadway Louisville, KY 40202 (502) 583-6200 

23 March, 1995 

Kermit Geary 
1266 Riverview Drive 
Walnutport, PA 18088 

Dear Kermit, 

After reviewing the tape that I made of the special DX 
broadcast on the night of 13 March, I am pleased to be able 
to confirm your reception of our test tones as broadcast 
through the half hour test window. 

It was nice to be able to cooperate with the IRCA to 
schedule this test. Being an avid DX'er myself I can 
thoroughly understand the joy and resultant anticipation in 
waiting for QSL confirmation. 

In closing, I'll mention that WTMT utilizes a three 
tower directional array at a power of 500 watts. The towers 
are designed with an extremely heavy null to the southeast, 
as to protect a station in that direction. Our antennas are 
located in Jeffersonville, IN which is just north of 
Louisville, across the Ohio River. 

Kermit, thanks for your letter and thanks for the 
interest in our station. As I mentioned being an avid DX'er 
myself I was only happy to conduct this test and to answer 
all the replies I've had. After all this is the only time 
using long distance pays off for us and not Ma Bell! 

ce ely, 

Dean aylor, KD4MDN 
Program Director, WTMT 
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